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HIGH HAMPTON ANNOUNCES PROPOSED  
CONSOLIDATION OF SHARES 

*THIS NEWS RELEASE IS NOT FOR DISSEMINATION IN THE UNITED STATES* 

September 14, 2015 – High Hampton Holdings Corp. (CSE: HC) (Frankfurt Stock Exchange: 
0HC) (“High Hampton” or the “Company”) announced that it is proceeding with a share 
consolidation, on the basis of one new common share for every ten old common shares held (the 
“Consolidation”).  The Consolidation was approved by the board of directors of the Company on 
September 10, 2015.  As a result of the Consolidation, the 30,334,200 common shares which are 
currently issued and outstanding will be reduced to 3,033,420 common shares.  Each fractional 
common share equal to or greater than 0.5 common shares will be rounded up to the nearest 
whole common share and each fractional common share less than 0.5 common shares will be 
rounded down to the nearest whole common share. 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, 

HIGH HAMPTON HOLDINGS CORP. 

“Robert Riley” 

Robert Riley, CEO 

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider accepts 
responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 


